All articles are in their original state, ie minus any edits I have since made to them (they are currently without titles, bylines etc). 

The only article which has any significant changes to it is the one with the comments about the festival, that a lot of people added details to – it just makes my life easier at a lay-up stage to leave it like that.

Will try and have some form of working document completed by time for steering on Thursday.

I do need to know what strapline is to be used for this issue – as some peole where unhappy with the previous one (The Newspaper of the Lancaster District Diversity Festival was on previous issue).

